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February 11, 1981 

Honorable James C. Otis 
Associate Justice 
Office of the Chief Justice 
Minnesota Supreme Court 
State Capitol Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Re: ABA Evaluation of the Lawyers 
Professional Responsibility Board 

Dear Judge Otis: 

As you have requested, I am enclosing a proposed Order which 
will permit us to give access to files, records and proceedings 
in connection with the American Bar Association evaluation of 
the Minnesota Lawyer Disciplinary System. 

You may recall that the Court last year at a Court meeting 
authorized me to make arrangements for the evaluation, subject 
to Board approval and subject to a reasonable limitation on 
costs. The Board last year gave its approval and the cost of 
the evaluation will be between $1250 and $1500, which will 
approximately cover 50% of the actual cost of transportation, 
lodging and meal expenses of the evaluation team members. The 
balance of team expenses and the costs associated with the 
production of the report will be contributed by the American Bar 
Association. 

The proposed Order is substantially similar to a proposed Order 
submitted in 1978 in connection with the proposed William 
Mitchell Study. Unlike the William Mitchell proposed Order, the 
enclosed proposed Order does not prohibit contact with 
respondents and complainants. In order to evaluate properly our 
operation the evaluation team may desire to talk with some 
respondents and complainants and with their attorneys to con- 
sider their perceptions of the operation of this system. Based 
upon my discussions with other jurisdictions which have been 
evaluated, I am convinced that such contacts may be appropriate 
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during this limited study and can be done sensitively and 
without an invasion of privacy. 

Since the Committee has tentatively proposed conducting the 
study during mid-March, the Court's early approval of this 
proposed Order would be appreciated. If there are any questions 
or problems, please let me know. 

Administrative Director 
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